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Dear all

TfGM Bee Network

Firstly, Transport for Greater Manchester (TfGM) have released a survey in relation to the ‘Bee Network’ that they are looking to develop across the Manchester city-region: http://bit.ly/DBNsurvey
Please consider feeding in your own thoughts to help develop this budding transport provision by 12th November.  Thank you.

There is also a webpage dedicated to the latest news around the Bee Network as well as details upon where the Bee Network bus will be stopping across Greater Manchester, to allow for in-person feedback to be given to TfGM staff.
The full table of Bee Network bus stops is available here: http://bit.ly/DBNinfo, yet, in particular the bus will be stopping in two Manchester City Centre locations: 

	Manchester
	Thurs 4th Nov
	10am-4pm
	Stand H, Shudehill Interchange, Manchester M4 2AF

	COP26
	Tues 9th Nov
	9am-4pm
	Mayfield Depot, 11 Baring Street, Manchester M1 2PY




Solfie’s Road2Glasgow & Ten Years to Save The World

There are also two upcoming performance events occurring this Thursday 28th October, unfortunately, they clash so if you’re looking to attend these you may need to choose one of them to attend.

1. One event is related to the Solfie’s Road2Glasgow cycling journey that was mentioned in the newsletter, this will be held betwen 7pm-9pm at The Gherkin, please sign up via this Eventbrite link: https://bit.ly/3niMmsn

1. The other event called ‘Ten Years To Save The World‘ is being organised by Creative Concern (a Manchester-based communications agency specialising in sustainability) and will be held between 5:30pm-10pm at SeeSaw (86 Princess Street, Manchester, M1 6NG), if you wish to attend this particular event please email cheyenne@creativeconcern.com to let them know if you can make it.

‘Ten Years to Save the World’ is one of the creative commissions supported by the British Council exploring climate change through art, science and digital technology. The project and the exhibition has an urgent message, we have ten years to make the big changes required to save our planet, it’s as simple as that.

The work, by ten leading comic artists, five in the Philippines and five in the UK, is an incredible showcase for the diversity and power of comics. Crucially, the work has been informed and shaped by young people from both countries, who took part in online discussions to develop the brief for the artists.

The project is a collaboration between The Lakes International Comic Art Festival, Komiket in the Philippines and climate change communications specialists Creative Concern.

At the launch, you will be welcomed with drinks and nibbles on arrival to enjoy while viewing the exhibition.

If you can't join us for the launch, the public exhibition in Manchester will run from the 1st to the 12th of November at SeeSaw

Motherload

Lastly, the University of Salford Healthy Active Cities team have promoted an online event (as part of their Sustainable Transport Futures webinar series), which will be a discussion of ‘Motherload’: an award-winning documentary that uses the cargo bike as the vehicle for exploring parenthood in this digital age of climate change on Wednesday 10th November, please book via this Eventbrite link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/motherload-film-screening-and-panel-discussion-tickets-181698203217 

Best wishes

The UoM Climate Network
The CLIMATE-NETWORK list is archived at: http://listserv.manchester.ac.uk/cgi-bin/wa?A0=CLIMATE-NETWORK 
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